
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Village Quilt  
 

Next week we will be sending home a lovely project for children to look at over the 
Easter Break. A group in the village have been working for many months now on a 

village patchwork quilt, where they have invited other groups from the community to 
contribute a square – including us. Children are being asked to work on their own 

designs, from which one will be selected to be included on the final project.  
 

Quilts have been a tradition across the continents for hundreds of years, often telling a 
story or depicting a specific time. They have historically been used as gifts for life 

occasions such as births or weddings; becoming family heirlooms. 
 

We will send your child home with a paper copy of the resource that they can work 
on over the holiday. Perhaps we will have so many amazing designs that an expert 

sewer among us decides to make a St Lawrence quilt! (Alas I am not one). 
 

Keep your eyes peeled on Friday, where you will get a message on ping and send your 
child home with a copy. 

 
 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Elsie, Monroe, 
Dylan, Finnley, 
Bobby, Beau, 

Albie, Michael, 
Edith, Poppie-Rai 

and William in 
Year 2; Owen in 

Year 3 

 

 
When you had the opportunity to control something of your 

choice, what would it be and why? By PJ in Year 5 

Winning Answer by Ayla in Year 4 
If I had the opportunity to control something, I would control people 

to throw rubbish into bins, so sea life doesn’t get hurt. 

 

25th March 22 
 

Every flower blooms in its own time   Ken Petti 

Winning Answer by Grace in Foundation Stage 
I would control the whole universe, so everyone could be happy. 

 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 
year2circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Torres: 

year2squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 
 

Mrs Parker:  
year3@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Alexander:  
year4@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Winning Answer by Rebecca in Year 2 
I would control people who are being mean to other peope so I could 

make them be kind to people who they have made sad before. 
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 School Trips   

Next week Year 4 and Foundation Stage will be going 
on their first school trip of the academic year. 

 
Please ensure your child is on time, they are wearing 
comfortable and weather appropriate shoes, and they 

are wearing comfortable and weather appropriate 
layers. Check the weather beforehand, as they may 

need either sun cream or a waterproof coat (or both!). 
 

Please also make sure they have a full waterbottle, 
and snack and packed lunch as necessary.  

 
Thank you! 

 

  
 

 

School Clubs 
 

We have now via school ping sent home all clubs 
available to your child next term. Shortly we will be 

sending invoices to those who have responded. 
Spaces are allocated on a first come first served 
basis so if your child is on a waiting list due to 

numbers, we will let you know. 
 

If payment is not made by the deadline, we will 
recall the invoice and offer it to a child next on the 

waiting list. 
 

Collection from these clubs will be via the front 
entrance at 4:15pm. Any questions just let me 

know. 

Parent’s 
Consultation 

Evening 
 

Next Monday is our last 
Parent’s Consultation 

Evening. If you are 
unable to make it, or 
have been unable to 

make any appointment, 
please do email your 

child’s class teacher or 
the office to arrange an 

alternative.  
 

Lunch Menu 
 

If your child can be 
particular about food, 
please make sure you 

complete the lunch 
menus together. The 
kitchen try hard to 

accommodate as much 
as possible so that 

children enjoy their 
food, but sometime 

there is so much food 
waste from where 

children don’t want 
what was ordered and 
ask for an alternative, 

that it’s not sustainable.  
 
 

 


